
 

The quarterly fuel taxes are completed every three months.  The quarters and their due dates in our 

office and in the State Offices are as follows: 

Quarter # 
 

Period Covered 
 

Due in our 
office  no later 
than (We 
guarantee no 
late penalties) 
 

Late as of 
(Cannot 
guarantee no 
penalties) 

Due to the 
State Office 
with payment 
no later than 
 

Late as of 
(Penalties and 
interest must 
 be added) 
 

1st Quarter Jan 1 – Mar 31 April 15th April 16th April 30th May 1st 

2nd Quarter Apr 1 – June 30 July 15th July 16th July 31st Aug 1st 

3rd Quarter July 1 – Sept 30 Oct 15th Oct 16th Oct 31st Nov 1st 

4th Quarter Oct 1 – Dec 31 Jan 15th Jan 16th Jan 31st Feb 1st 

 

In order to process your fuel taxes, T.F.I.G will need to know how many miles you traveled in each state 

during each period.  T.F.I.G will also need to know the gallons of fuel you purchased in each state during 

each period.  This can be calculated with log books and fuel receipts or with trip sheets.  The trip sheets 

must list each state traveled in along with the beginning and ending odometer readings.  It must include 

the number of gallons of fuel purchased in each state.  The trip sheets are the most accurate method.  

We have standard blank trip sheets available if you need one to get started. 

 

If you are sending log books and fuel receipts, you can mail or overnight them to: 

Mail:       Overnight:   

The Financial Integrity Group (T. F.I. G.)               The Financial Integrity Group (T. F.I. G.) 

P.O. Box 1455     410 East Taylor Street Suite G 

Griffin, GA 30224    Griffin, GA 30223 

     

If you are doing trip sheets, you may fax those to 770-228-4242. T.F.I.G’s fee for doing your fuel taxes is 
$70.00 for the first truck/driver and $35.00 for each additional truck/driver per quarter. If the 
documents that you submit are not organized, there will be an extra $25.00 charge per truck/driver. 
When you send your first quarter for T.F.I.G to do, we will need to know your KYU#, New Mexico WDT#, 
NY HUT, and copy of your IFTA license.  Also T.F.I.G will need to know your contact information.  T.F.I.G 
also needs a signed, dated, and notarized Power of Attorney before any work is started.  This enables 
T.F.I.G to contact the states offices on your behalf.  If you have any further questions please feel free to 
contact T.F.I.G at 770-233-9014. 

 
 


